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We strongly recommend that any correspondence be sent by certified mail.  Failure to correct 
violations may result in additional penalties for each violation that is not corrected. 
If you have questions regarding this citation, you may contact the Bureau of Labor Standards, 
Wage & Hour Division at (207) 623-7900. 
 
 
Dates to remember: 
 
Respond in writing, to the Director of the Bureau within fifteen (15) business days of receipt of 
this citation indicating what option you choose. 
 
 
Respectfully, 

         
Scott Cotnoir, Director 
Wage and Hour Division 
Inspection # 462279  
 
 




